
 
MUPY welcomed invited speaker from University of Tasmania, Australia
 

December 13th, 2016 
 
On December 13th, 2016, Prof. Leena Suntornsuk, Director of MUPY-CAPQ, welcomed Prof. Mirek Macka
from School of Physical Sciences and Australian Centre for Research on Separation Science (ACROSS),
University of Tasmania, Australia. On this occasion, Prof. Mirek Macka had a chance to discuss about
research collaboration between two institutions and gave a special lecture in the topic of “Portable
Analysis: The Future?” to MUPY faculty members and graduate students.	

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1927


